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Dear Mr O’Farrell, 
  
I wish to send this submission concerning the proposed discussion on ‘same sex marriage’. First, I 
would state that, as a marriage bill is a federal matter, a state bill would be unconstitutional. Also, I 
would strongly suggest that traditionally marriage has always been a committed union between  one 
man and one woman. This is the ideal situation for the raising of children, as they need to learn to 
grow to stable maturity with the influence of a father and a mother.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Barbara Meers  
  
 


